(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the |atest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

_ March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove. .

Yours faithfully

!

T = o
| /L\/ O ( OQ\'@ oV @{5)2_%\ eV
[Full name of sender] |
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1jP
Jjim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender]

[Badge Number] 36 i
/ A .
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP _
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

' For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender]  AB>OL HOWAT KA‘(E@
Badge Number]
[Badge Number] 3490
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

. Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4'Méy 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. -
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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[Full name of sender]

[Badge Number] -G A O
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(To be rece’ived at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP .
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully S} '

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number] (o<
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the [atest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg
Licensing Manager
Brighton and Hove City Council
2™ Floor
- Bartholomew House
Bartholomew Square
Brighton
BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
[ totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor '
- Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dearqsir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

- Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018,

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to: -

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk -

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally suppdrt the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

‘Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

A. 3. 4t
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
i —
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor ‘

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
[ am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor '

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's P‘rivaté Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hiré driver licensed by Bfighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1iP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

- | am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton ‘

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you asa Taxi/Prinatle Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous émails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and

fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Councxl

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

~Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN11P
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018,
I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.
Yours faithfully
Sull nmne of senner 2 A A‘(lp\ & U&\_\ AL A
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am-writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. -

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
- Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove. -

Yours faithfuﬂy
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square .

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

{AD L. AYLAM
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by~Brightoh and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove,

Q<N ; T NAS 2
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4343

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor -
Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Opérator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018. ‘
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
e ANMDNEW  QUALALAMZOV S
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP

jim.whitelegg@brigh ton-hove. gesx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

[ totally su‘pport the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

b
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
] totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
—
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor ‘

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1P
Jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

‘March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence; 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

! ’totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

J oy
L'/ }/

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number]
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor .

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1jP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, natﬁely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
‘z

- [Full n%me of sender]
[Badge Number]
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager :

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JpP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operafor’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am Writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver Iicensed‘by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in’Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

Mg TTewey Baas

3530
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor ,

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP A
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018 |

I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
_For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, néme!y Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

-

[Full name of sender] Md—ﬂ /’/@C(//{‘Q/L

[Badge Number] 7@%]
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whiteleggb

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor »

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1jp
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

_ March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operétor's Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018. '

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

YO“rSfaithf”"Y Lo KNS KAN ordtOL

L4833
172 %\/‘NNQS D e
BNVY KRG

233




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

- Jim Whitelegg
Licensing Manager
Brighton and Hove City Council
2™ Floor
Bartholomew House
Bartholomew Square
Brighton
BN1 1JP.
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

F. fbh/%b Kﬁv‘/if?z-/ﬂ/l/
: D 2321 ‘
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

‘Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor ; ‘

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP .
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

“lam writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operatorsand -
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

-
O,

Wearvim Whalil VgLI)aZféM K
5303
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
- To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor '

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours-faithfully

o EH Kemm
402
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the Jatest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and -

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] ?}L\\/\/C’:L | &L@ \A/N‘ Ak
[Badge Number] 6 A4
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton V

BN1 1JP
Jjim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
[ am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council,

' For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

_ I'totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg
~ Licensing Manager
. Brighton and Hove City Council
2" Floor
Bartholomew House
Bartholomew Square
Brighton
BN1 1JP
Jjim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

MC ol i 14t
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or pbst to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager .

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor '

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP :
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

 March 2018

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
_For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
Jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operétor's Licence, 4 May 2018
- | am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

o Clenenk
COIARIAM CAEMENTS 131 3

G rapaioty
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(To'be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

-Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN11JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
lam writingtoyou as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and

fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully &\
-]
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~ (To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Mafch 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewa;l of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
[ am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

" For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
- fellow. members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

‘March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully



(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to: -

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Youfsfaithfu”y / ,

M2 Geatan, (G
L6 o |




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

Lot

ML DAVID M AVTIN  Plnge {Q
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager |

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

ShAma— Adan InnAalD

/"/)




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP .
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

J kA DOrii Ak 6AY0
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
' To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfull
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN11IP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018..

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

(CacL. LoAgbLe
2497
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.) -
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton |

BN1 1JP :
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

[ totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Managér

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor ‘

Bartholomew House
‘Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
[ totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

‘\r\¥\m‘>m4 \%U/\*e/ns\f\ou«)
So
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

' Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operato'rs,' namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
K plLlioclc
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1Jp
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully |
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May. 2018.

| totally support the representations béing made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor ‘

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir

"Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
* l'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City‘CounciL
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP :
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

'~ March 2018

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

[ am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brightoh and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018. .

[ totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

FLRAS =
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the jatest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton '

BN1 1iP
Jjim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
- Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

['am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence fast November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber-Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yoursfaithfully \F \QM&&

A ehwall
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